
Welcome
Back to School
Frank L Bowser School Newsletter

Welcome to an exciting new school year at Frank L. Bowser School! We are so thrilled to
welcome you and your wonderful child to our school. We are going to have a fantastic year
filled with learning, laughter, growth and new memories.

School Fees & Forms
Thank you to those who have paid the $50
school fees in advance. Our school fees can be
paid on School Cash Online through the district
website.
We ask that parents fill out the school forms
online to ensure we have accurate information
at school.

Upcoming Events
Sept 5 : First Fire Drillth

Sept 16 : Picture Dayth

Sept 24 : Meet the Teacher @ 6:30PMth

Sept 26 : No School for Students, PL
Day for Teachers.

th

Sept 29 : Orange Shirt Dayth

Sept 30 : No School - Truth and
Reconciliation Day

th

Hot Lunch
Our hot lunch program will continue this year. Tickets
will be on School Cash by the end of this week.

Tickets will be $7 per meal this year due to an
increase in produce prices. Students receive the meal,
fresh fruit and choice of white or chocolate milk.

The deadline for ticket delivery on Tuesday is Monday
night at 6PM. Milk tickets for sale as well.

Menu: Mondays = Papa John’s Chicken Bites
Wednesdays= Subway 6' Turkey sub
Thursdays = Papa John’s cheese pizza

Morning Drop Off
Parents can begin morning drop off once playground
supervision begins at 7:50. Please use the Kiss &
Drop loop at the back of the school to safely drop
off students. Late arrivals, after 8:10, must go in
through the front office and sign in.

For the safety of our students, we ask that parents to
not go beyond the cones at the front and the fence
at drop off. The adults on the playground should only
be school staff.



After School & Playground Use In HarmonyThe Playpark in not available during school hours,
it is for school use only.

We ask that families not come on the playground
with younger siblings until 2:25.

The school bathrooms are not for use after
school. The custodians work hard to clean them
immediately after school.

This program is an extracurricular program
facilitated by instructor, Samantha
Robichaud-Corkum. The program operates
Monday and Friday at lunch. 

Instruments are provided; however, students
are responsible for any loss or damage. 

A $20 monthly fee is required to participate
to cover the cost of instruments,
maintenance and instructor fees. 

The program is open to Grade 4&5 students,.
An email was sent a few weeks ago for
registration and expression of interest. 
A final roster of participants will be released
on September 5th and you will be notified
of your child's participation status. 

All fees will be paid using School Cash
online.
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Meet the Teacher
Come to FLB and meet our teachers!

On September 24 , we invite all parents & guardians
to the school to hear about what to expect in your
child’s classroom. We will start the evening in the
Gym at 6:30 PM with staff introductions and PSSC

nominations & election. Please note that information
shared today is for the parents & guardians.

th

Come early and feed the whole family! We will have
at least 3 food trucks in the quad starting at 5PM!


